
Arcata  Chapter  No.  207  –
April 2024
Hello Sisters and Brothers, and our Humboldt Masonic Family! 

March  was  a  month  of  rest  as  we  enjoyed  our  busy,  but
successful, month of February.  We had a wonderful Official
Visit from Our Deputy Grand Matron, Sister Lisa McCombs, at
our March Stated Meeting.  Sister Anne provided a yummy corned
beef and cabbage dinner, thank you!!   

Our thanks to the guys at Humboldt Lodge for taking on the new
format of the Trestleboard!  Please be patient and kind as we
transition.  If you have any questions or comments, please let
me know by our chapter email, arcata207oes@gmail.com, and I
will get back to you.  If you are not receiving emails from
us, please let me know so I can ensure that we have your
correct email address.  If you need a printed-out copy, please
let me know and I can arrange to have that mailed. 

April brings a welcome to springtime, a time of renewal of
spirit and energy.  My hope for everyone is happiness, health,
friendship and love.  Please try and reach out to someone who
is struggling with these and offer them warmth from all our
hearts. 

April 4th is our Stated Meeting.  It will be long form and
business casual.  Springtime theme, pastels and flowers.  The

following stated meeting will be on May 4th, where we will
enjoy a dinner catered by Ferndale Chapter.  All our stated
meeting dinners start at 6:30, we hope to see everyone then!

With many hugs, Heidi Quintrell, WM
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